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National One Stop Shop Discovery Workshops 

Discovery Workshops 
Audience: Research Office 



 

Members of the Office for Health and Medical Research have been attending initial discovery workshops 

with the National One Stop Shop project team. We joined other jurisdictions in describing the "current 

state" of ethics and governance.  

We have come away with some homework. The NOSS project team is looking to build an understanding 

of what a valid application would be. Could research offices please send through a copy of your Ethics 

and Site application checklists. 

REGIS/NOSS Survey Responses 
Audience: All 

Last newsletter we sent out a request for you to complete some surveys regarding your use and barriers 

in using REGIS. We would use these responses to help us prepare for an upcoming meeting with the 

NOSS team in early October. Then two days later we received notification of discovery workshops that 

would start THIS WEEK! We put the call out and asked for you to respond ASAP, and you did not 

disappoint. 

We have received over 400 individual responses across the surveys sent out. We were thrilled to receive 

so many well thought out and constructive comments that are helping us build picture of what is 

working in our current system, what you want in a future national system and even some things we can 

focus on in the short term to make your experience better. 
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Thank you to those who put their hands up to be contacted again and continue on this National One 

Stop Shop journey with us. Please know when we know more, we will share it with you all. 

The challenge is finding the right balance.... 

 

One of the interesting, but perhaps not completely unexpected, themes to be coming up is that 

depending on your role in the submission and management of human research applications your 

expectations of how a system should work are........very different. 

Take this example where we asked the exact same question of our Research Offices and Researchers.  

"In your opinion, should a project registration be a minimum data set form (less questions) OR a 

researcher support tool that helps researchers identify critical decision points such as if a study is a 

clinical trial or clinical research" 

Research Offices sit majority in the support tool camp where Researchers are currently sitting in the 

minimum dataset camp.  

Something to ponder on while we navigate National One Stop Shop together. 



Celebrating our Research Administration Professionals 

Audience: All 

NSW Medical Research is proud to be sponsoring a range of activities over September to celebrate the 

important work of our Research Administration Professionals. 

In the lead up to Research Administrator Appreciation Day on September 25 the Office for Health and 

Medical Research is highlighting some of the amazing Research Administration Professionals across NSW 

Health.  

Kellie Hansen the Manager of the Research Office at Western Sydney Local Health District, who recently 

celebrated 8 years in the role, was first off the rank.  

If you haven't seen it already, check out Kellie's professional highlight published on LinkedIn last 

Wednesday. Make sure you like and repost.  

Keep your eyes out for the other Professional Highlights over September 

• Lucia Smith  - Research Governance Manager - SCHN - Monday 16 September 

• Vidura Perera - Research Ethics and Governance Officer - NSLHD - Thursday 19 September 

• Barbara Taylor - Director Research - MLHD - Wednesday 25 September 

 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/medresearchnsw/
https://www.linkedin.com/posts/kylie-becker-790330194_nsw-medical-research-is-proud-to-be-sponsoring-activity-7239430763320918017-HH-3?utm_source=share&utm_medium=member_desktop


 

 

 

REGIS Serious Breach Notification Workflow Update 

Audience: Research Office/Researchers 

 



The eHealth REGIS team have made minor changes to the Serious Breach Notification workflow, these 

changes mean that upon submission of this safety form, an automatic submission acknowledgement 

email is sent to the Coordinating Principal Investigator (CPI), related Principal Investigators (PI) and 

Administration contacts. 

This change will be live from Thursday 19 September 2024. 

Upcoming events and dates 

Audience: Research Office/Researcher 

 

2024 Events and Dates 

REGIS Research Office Lunch & Learn 2024: Future sessions to be scheduled. Click here to view the 

themes, topics and previous Lunch & Learns. 

Research Office REGIS Training: Research Office training for 2024 is complete! Training dates for 2025 

will be released later in the year. 

Researcher REGIS Training: Researcher training for 2024 is complete! Training dates for 2025 will be 

released later in the year. 

Previous Versions of REGU/REGIS Newsletter 

Audience: Research Office/Researcher 

All previous version of the fortnightly email are available from the REGIS 

website: https://regis.health.nsw.gov.au/news-and-events/regis-office-webinars/   

REGU/REGIS Newsletter: Inspiring other units within OHMR and LHDs 

since February 2021 
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